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Dear parents and guardians,  

As you may know, this Friday is the last day of fall semester. All staff and teachers at New Life 

Korean School (NLKS) want to thank you for your kind support throughout the semester. As 

noted below, Spring 2023 semester is scheduled to start on January 27th. We want to see you and 

your children next year.   

1. End of Semester Celebration 

 We will have a small ceremony in the second class on this Friday (12/2) after dinner. 

 You can drop off your kids as before, but we recommend you come to the ceremony to 

congratulate your children’s achievements.  

 The ceremony will be held in NRG room at the church at 6:40 PM, and you can pick up 

your children right after unless they join AWANA.  

2. Registration for Spring 2023 

 Registration for the next semester is now open and you can get access to the form here. 

 The form can also be accessible on our website (https://www.newlifekoreanschool.org).  

 There is not much change in the spring semester in terms of tuition but you can find more 

information on the website. Registration can close early if we have full enrollment.   

3. Mature Students’ Class 

 There have been some interests in an adults’ Korean class, and we have decided to open 

one class for mature students (i.e., high school students or adults). Registration for mature 

students is here.  

 If you know anyone who might be interested in taking this class, please share this 

information.  

 

https://forms.gle/warAi6NVc8xKJDKn8
https://www.newlifekoreanschool.org/
https://forms.gle/fx4F33dpHc5ZvvCb7
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4. Tentative Schedule for Spring 2023 

 January 27: First day of school 

 March 24: Spring break 

 May 12: Last day of school  

5. Questions?  

 Feel free to reach out to us if you have any questions and/or concerns.  

o Email: conlmcks@gmail.com  

o Website: https://newlifekoreanschool.org 

 

Again, all staff and teachers at NLKS are grateful to have wonderful opportunities to teach your 

children at our school. We wish you a wonderful Christmas and a blessed New Year, and want to 

see you all again in January. Next newsletter will be sent out mid-January.  

Thank you! 

 

New Life Korean School  
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